Stavn, Stephanie

From: Books24u <books24u@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2022 8:17 PM
To: Stavn, Stephanie

Subject: Public Comments - 2022 FTR-017
Attachments: Electric Protection Truck.jpg

This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.
Hello Public Protection and Judiciary Committee of the Dane County Board,
| have some questions regarding 2022 FTR-017, Fund Transfer Request - Sheriff - Vehicle and Equipment Replacement.
1.) How old are the current fleet vehicles?

2.) What are the "safety hazards" of the current vehicles? It seems as if there were safety hazards, the vehicles wouldn't
be used.

3.) What are the sustainability goals for the Sheriffs' vehicle fleet?

4.) Will the Dodge sedan vehicles accommodate holstered guns worn by the department staff easily?

5). Will any of the Sheriffs' fleet vehicles be electric vehicles, or at least hybrids to save on gasoline costs?
Thanks!

Steve Books

625 Spruce St.

Madison, WI 53715

(608)358-7906
Books24u@aol.com






